
Dear Sirs, 

 

My thoughts on the New Hospital is still, even with the plans proposed, that it is being built in 

the wrong location. 

 

We should be building, and refurbishing the current hospital OR at Warwick Farm. 

The proposed site should be halted, and re-located even with the current costs. 

The Hospital should NEVER go at the current Overdale location. 

Angela Luce 


